
Dear WSO Pre-K Teacher: 

Allow this to serve as a reminder that Period 2 checklist ratings should be finalized, and the Narrative 
Summary Report should be completed for each child on your WSO roster.  
 
If you have not done so already, please complete these tasks as soon as possible so your Director will 
have adequate time to pull the final WSO reports.  Your Director cannot pull reports until Period 2 
checklist ratings have been finalized. 
 
All WSO logins will be disabled on July 2nd so that Pearson can remove all 2019-2020 data and begin 
preparing the system for the 2020-2021 school year.  Teacher logins will be reinstated on August 10th.  
Annual start-up reminders will be sent to you via email in August.     
 
If you have any questions, contact us using the WSO Support Request screen available on the BFTS 
website (http://decal.ga.gov/PreK/WSO_Logging.aspx). 
 
Have a wonderful and relaxing summer! 
Pre-K Assessment Team 
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